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Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

On Thursday September 7th, 2023, John F. Kennedy Middle School will conduct our annual “Open House” from 4:00 p.m. 

until 6:00 p.m.   

 

Entrance to the Open House will be through the front doors on Deerfield Drive East.   

 

Upon entry to the building, parents may pick up a copy of their son or daughter’s schedule so that they may visit the 

classrooms of their son’s or daughter’s teachers.  There will also be tables for parents to pick up handouts regarding sports 

and clubs, and other information and areas of interest. 

 

Teachers will be available to greet parents and provide handouts and information pertinent to their classes. 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone on Thursday September 7th! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mr. Colin Clark 
 

Mr. Colin Clark 

Principal 
 
 
 
 

 


